
Selections made by British Fencing for Nominated Internationals are made through email 
and the Sport80 platform. 

 

Athletes are contacted via the email associated with their Sport80 profile ~24hrs before 
the selections are published on the GBR website. These emails contain an 
accept/decline link. When the accept link is used, the competition is added to the Trips 
tab on Sport80, and the event can be paid for and entered. The Academy cannot access 
these Trip events through the club Sport80 account. There is typically a 7-day period to 
accept the selection. 

 

Fencers must also have the appropriate international license. For EFC U17 (Cadet) 
events and EFC U23 events, an EFC License is required. For U20 World Cups, U17/U20 
World Championships, Senior Satellite World Cups, Senior World Cups and Senior Grand 
Prixes, an FIE license is required. Both of these can be applied for through the Sport80 
platform. 

 

For Non-nominated GBR Events, such as EFC U14 events and non-nominated EFC 
U17s/U23s/FIE U20s, the process is slightly different. 

Athletes will be selected by the Academy and contacted by email, with selections 
published in the Squads Whatsapp/Website and the competitions added to the 
individual calendars. 

The Academy then requests the selections from British Fencing, and Athletes will receive 
selection from British Fencing via the email associated with their Sport80 profile ~24hrs 
before the selections are published on the GBR website. These emails contain an 
accept/decline link. When the accept link is used, the competition is added to the Trips 
tab on Sport80, and the event can be paid for and entered. The Academy cannot access 
these Trip events through the club Sport80 account. 



Non-Nominated events often have a requirement for referee provision that is passed onto 
the fencers. If you receive this notification, please contact Bryn immediately so he can 
organise the referee provision. 

For Academy youth trips -Events such as Challenge Wratislavia or Riposta Cup, the 
process is the same as for domestic events. The invited athletes will be directly contacted 
by email, selections published in the Squads Whatsapp/Website, and the competitions 
added to the individual calendars. 

Entry is made via the tickets on the Academy Website. 

 

 


